
 
 

 

Dear Coalition Members, 

  

Thank you for your letter and your continued commitment to making the Equal Rights 

Amendment (ERA) part of the U.S. Constitution. The President has fought for the ERA and for 

women’s rights throughout his career.  He believes that no one should be discriminated against 

based on their sex, and it is long past time that this be enshrined in our Constitution to make clear 

the fundamental truth that all Americans should have equal rights and protections under the law.  

President Biden will continue to call on Congress to act immediately to recognize ratification of 

the ERA. As the Office of Legal Counsel in the Department of Justice has made clear, there is 

nothing standing in the way of congressional action.   

Thank you for your continued advocacy, and we look forward to continuing to work together to 

advance gender equity and equality across this country and around the world. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jennifer Klein 

Assistant to the President & Director of the White House Gender Policy Council 
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